Car park petition

I went into Wokingham Town Centre this morning to thank those who were
collecting signatures on a petition to the Car Park owners of the Euro park
in Denmark Street to keep the park open. I support the request to keep the
car park. There were plenty of people about in the town enjoying the late
August sunshine and the new cafes, restaurants and shops. Many were willing
to sing, as the car parks are needed close to the centre to make it easy for
shoppers and leisure users of the Town facilities.


http://www.government-world.com/car-park-petition/

